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Cc: Fiona Hamilton
Subject: RE: Updated Historic Plague Quotes
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Hi Sarah,

Thank you for the information. At this point in time | don’t think we will be able to take on this
project this year due to our currently scheduled projects.

Thanks again for considering us and let me know if you have other needs in the future.

Regards,
Darren

Darren Holm Office: 519-507-3001
President Cell: 519-889-1343
130 Kincardine Hwy. darren@holmgraphics.ca
PO Box 657 www.holmgraphics.ca

Walkerton ON NOG 2V0

From: Sarah Johnson <SJohnson@brockton.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 8:57 AM

To: Darren J. Holm <darren@holmgraphics.ca>
Cc: Fiona Hamilton <fhamilton@brockton.ca>
Subject: Updated Historic Plaque Quotes
Importance: High

Good morning Darren,

The Brockton Heritage Committee are still deciding on the design and construction of the historic
plagues, and wondered if you would be to provide an updated quote in comparison to the
November/December 2020 quote if they were to proceed with the first design of the aluminum
plaque?

However, they also would like to obtain a quote for a pedestalled plaque which would be more
design focused with coloured photos and a text description. The plaque would be approximately 24
x 30” and 2” thick, and would also require a full pedestal for mounting. They have also considered a
high pressure laminate plaque that would be %" thick and mounted to a 4” x 4” lumber post. | have
attached a photo of similar plaque designs for reference. Is this something that Holm Graphics can
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| have also attached draft wording for the plaques in case that assists you with the original aluminum
plague. | assume that if the Committee chose the coloured design plaque, the wording would have
to be adjusted or shortened.

If you could please send me both these quotes by June 1, 2021 | would appreciate it as the

7th

Committee is holding a meeting on June and | would like to include the quotes on that agenda.

Thank you very much!

Sarah Johnson, Dipl. M.A., AMP
Jr. Deputy Clerk

Phone: 519-881-2223 Ext. 159
Email: sjohnson@brockton.ca

Municipality of Brockton
100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68,
Walkerton, ON NOG 2V0

Toll-Free: 1-877-885-8084
Fax: 519-881-2991

Brockton.ca
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The Municipality of Brockton is taking extra precautions to protect the health and well-being of our staff and
residents during the COVID-19 outbreak, while continuing to deliver essential services. Brockton staff are available
by email or phone and working diligently to serve the community and respond to the COVID-19 outbreak.Updated
information about the coronavirus is available on our website, at Brockton.ca/COVID19. Please continue to practice
social distancing, wear a mask and follow all health measures recommended by Health Canada, check in on your
neighbours, and support local businesses where possible. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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